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COMMENT
CL-02797
From: Aj Johnson <realtearzl(@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 3:33 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: RIN 3038-AC61
Leave the forex alone!!!!!!! we know you're trying to exclude the small investors with these new
rules........ It's not fair , we will not stand for this....we are finally making money in the forex.... We see



